
COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

The public is hereby informed that the Mapou Sub-Office of the Ministry of National 

Infrastructure and Community Development (National Infrastructure Division) located at Royal 

Road, Mapou has been closed and the services provided thereat have been transferred to Piton 

Sub-Office, Piton as from 28 February 2022. 

 

 

10 March 2022                     Ministry of National Infrastructure 

                                                                                            and Community Development  

                                                                                          (National Infrastructure Division) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


